BUNNY

Upcoming Events!

We are closed New Years
Day

January 8th is Snowman
Day! Wear white!
January 13th is National
Rubber Ducky Day! Wear
yellow!

January 20th is Martin
Luther King Jr. Day! There
is no UPK

January 23rd is opposite
day! Look for a note from
your teachers about what
to wear!

January 29th there is no
UPK

January 3rd, 10th, 17th, and

24th are Buffalo
Bills/Sabres Days! Wear
your sports apparel!

BUNCH 20258
NEWSLETTER :

Star Teacher!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, Miss Kristen from our
Townline Road location! Miss Kristen has been with Bunny Bunch for
several years and is now in her second year as the UPK teacher, where she
continues to shine and make an extraordinary impact on the children here.
One thing we love most about her is her constant positive attitude and her
ability to create a welcoming environment for her students. Her kindness,
patience, and genuine love for each child are evident in everything she does.
She has a remarkable ability to connect with every child, ensuring they feel
safe, happy, and excited to learn. All of the children absolutely adore Miss
Kristen. They are always so happy and full of smiles when with her, and she
makes learning enjoyable and engaging for all. Beyond her work with the
children, Miss Kristen is a joy to work with, and parents have expressed
how grateful they are for Miss Kristen's care and dedication to their
children. Her thoughtful approach to communication and her attentiveness
to each child’s individual needs ensure that every parent feels heard and
confident in their child's experience at Bunny Bunch. We are so fortunate to
have Miss Kristen as part of our Bunny Bunch family. She is such an
important member of our team, and we are incredibly grateful for her hard
work, compassion, and commitment to teaching. Thank you, Miss Kristen.
for all that you do! We love you!!

Star Students!

Infant room: Lincoln!

Toddler Room: Sophia and Ellie T!
Pre-k 3: Reagan and Louie!

Pre-k 4: Lily, Jack, Kyro, Juliana,
Gracelynn, Grayson, Addison, Cali,
Colette, Camilla, Levi, Gwendolynn, and
Hazel!

Happy Birthday!

Happy 1st birthday to Cole, 2nd birthday to

Cody, 3rd birthday to Ally and Rosabella, 4th

birthday to Reagan, James, and Santino, and
5th birthday to Natalie, Quinn, Giovanni,
Kennedy, Angelo, Ryan, Sophia, and Riley!



INFANT ROOM
JANUARY NEW

Our Monthly theme:

This month in our Infant Room, we will be excited
to explore the themes of fall and Thanksgiving
through a variety of fun and engaging activities!
Week 1: Fall
We will kick off the month by celebrating the
beauty of fall! Our little ones will get creative with
a squirrel craft and enjoy making corn. They will
also sing “Fall is Here” and have a blast strutting
like turkeys!

Week 2: Get Ready for Thanksgiving
In our second week, we will focus on preparing
for Thanksgiving. The babies will have a
wonderful time making footprint turkeys, which
are sure to be adorable keepsakes! They will also
create their own Thanksgiving placemats, adding
a personal touch to our upcoming feast.
Week 3: Thankful Babies
During the third week, we will embrace gratitude
with our theme of “Thankful Babies.” The infants
will paint with feathers, exploring textures and
colors, and read heartwarming Thanksgiving
books. They will also color their own turkeys,
fostering their creativity and fine motor skills.
Week 4: Happy Thanksgiving
To wrap up the month, we will celebrate with our
“Happy Thanksgiving” festivities. We will have a
delightful Thanksgiving feast, and to make it extra
special, we will host a pajama day! We will enjoy
reading Thanksgiving stories and sharing the
spirit of thankfulness with our little ones.
We're looking forward to a month filled with joy,
creativity, and learning as we celebrate the season
together!

Important notes and reminders

» We will be sending home any swaddles or
sleepsacks at the end of each week to be washed.
Thank you!

» washed. Thank you!

» Don'’t forget to label all bottles, sippy cups,
pacifiers, and any other items your child brings
in with their first & last name. Thanks!

o We are closed New Years Day

o January 8th is Snowman Day! Wear white!

e January 13th is National Rubber Ducky Day!
Wear yellow!

e January 20th is Martin Luther King Jr. Day!
There is no UPK

» January 23rd is opposite day! Look for a note
from your teachers about what to wear!

e January 3rd, 10th, 17th, and 24th are Buffalo
Bills/Sabres Days! Wear your sports apparel!

Star of the month!

Congratulations to our infant
room star of the month,

Lincoln!

Happy Birthday!

Happy 1st birthday to
Cole!



INFANT ROOM
STAR STUDENT!

Lincoln is our Star of the Month in the Infant room this January! Lincoln has been
with us through so many of his exciting milestones, and it has been a joy to watch
him grow! At just 10 months old, Lincoln can sit, crawl, and pull himself up, and we
know he is so close to taking his first steps. We have no doubt he’ll be walking before
we know it! Lincoln is a little explorer, always curious about what’s going on around
him. One of his favorite spots is behind the diaper table, where he loves to pull
himself up and play with the diapers. He knows he’s being a funny guy and flashes
the biggest smile when he catches you watching — it's impossible not to smile back!
With his happy demeanor and charming personality, Lincoln brings joy to everyone
he meets. He is laid back, content, and always ready to share his happiness with the
world. We love watching you grow, Lincoln! You brighten our days, and we are so
proud of you! Congratulations, we love you!!!



TODDLER ROOM
JANUARY NEWS

Our Monthly theme:

Week 1: Fun with Books
We will kick off the month with “Fun with
Books.” The toddlers will enjoy reading
favorites like Clifford, Chicka Chicka Boom
Boom, Corduroy, and Brown Bear, Brown
Bear. We will encourage their love for
reading and storytelling through these
beloved stories.
Week 2: Turkey Fun
In our second week, we will dive into
“Turkey Fun.” The little ones will get creative
with different turkey crafts and enjoy
coloring activities, making their own festive
creations to celebrate the season.
Week 3: Harvest Time
During the third week, we will embrace the
theme of “Harvest Time.” The toddlers will
color a cornucopia, do a corn craft, and
engage in acorn painting, exploring the
colors and textures of fall.
Week 4: Junior Chefs Week
To wrap up the month, we will celebrate
“Junior Chefs Week.” The toddlers will learn
about making food and participate in our
Thanksgiving feast! It will be a wonderful
opportunity for them to explore food and
celebrate together.
We're looking forward to a month filled with
joy, creativity, and learning as we celebrate
the season in the Toddler Room!

Important notes and reminders

We are asking that each child bring in a blanket for
themselves for naptime. We will be sending them
home at the end of each week to get washed.

Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, pacifiers, and
any other items your child brings in with their first
& last name. Thanks!

We are closed New Years Day

January 8th is Snowman Day! Wear white!

January 13th is National Rubber Ducky Day! Wear
yellow!

January 20th is Martin Luther King Jr. Day! There is
no UPK

January 23rd is opposite day! Look for a note from
your teachers about what to wear!

January 3rd, 10th, 17th, and 24th are Buffalo
Bills/Sabres Days! Wear your sports apparel!

Star of the month!

Congratulations to our Toddler
room star of the month,

Sophia and Ellie T!

Happy Birthday!

Happy 2nd Birthday to
Cody!



TODPLER ROOM
STAR STUDENTS!

This month, we are thrilled to celebrate Sophia as our Star of the
Month in the toddler room! Sophia has shown remarkable growth in
her communication skills, participating enthusiastically in circle time,

and becoming more social with her teachers and friends. Her bright
and cheerful personality lights up our classroom every day.
Sophia is always willing to lend a helping hand and promptly cleans
up when asked, demonstrating her thoughtful and responsible
nature. She brings joy to everyone around her with her silly sense of
humor and contagious laughter. Sophia’s kindness shines through in
her interactions, as she’s always willing to share with her friends and
offers the sweetest hugs to brighten anyone’s day. She loves playing
with farm animals and impresses us with her smarts, especially when
she counts on her fingers with such enthusiasm.
We are so proud of Sophia for all her hard work and the wonderful

friend she is to everyone in the toddler room. Keep shining, Sophia!
We love you!!!

This month, we are excited to recognize Ellie as our Star of the Month
in the toddler room! Ellie has made amazing progress with her potty
training and consistently shows readiness and enthusiasm for circle
time. Her eagerness to participate makes every activity more fun and
engaging, and her vibrant presence uplifts the entire room. Ellie’s
sense of humor keeps us all laughing, and we love watching her show
off her awesome dance moves. She has a natural talent for bringing
smiles to everyone’s faces with her playful and cheerful demeanor.
Her affectionate nature is heartwarming, as she brightens our days
with her warm hugs and genuine kindness. Ellie’s intelligence shines
as she proudly demonstrates her knowledge of the ABCs, shapes, and
numbers. Her love for learning and counting is truly inspiring. She is
always curious and excited to explore new things, which makes her a
joy to teach and be around. We are so proud of Ellie for her hard
work, her bright spirit, and the joy she brings to the toddler room.
Her dedication, kindness, and contagious enthusiasm make her a
beloved member of our community. Keep dancing and shining, Ellie!




PRE-K & ROON
JANUARY NEW

Our Monthly theme:

FALL HARVEST!

Fall Fun! After having so much fun
painting pumpkins and celebrating
Halloween with lots of fun crafts, it is
now time for “Fall Harvest”. Our weekly
themes include ‘Leaves’, ‘Bears, Bears,
Bears’, ‘Pilgrams and Indians’, and
‘Turkey Time’! During these weeks our 3
year olds will be doing lots of actvities
that are about fall! They will make leaf
people, leaf prints, and a pretty fall tree!
They will also make a bear mask and
teddy bear craft! Around Thanksgiving
time we will make our annuel placemats
that you can use at Thanksgiving dinner!
They will make pilgram and indian
handprints, and stick puppets as well!
Lastly, they will make a fork painted
turkey and a turkey headband! During
this month they will learn the numbers
8&9, the letters 1], L, & K, and the colors
blue and orange! It is going to be such an
eventful month and we cant wait to talk
about everything we are so thankful here
at Bunny Bunch!

Important notes and reminders

If your child naps, we are asking that they bring in
a blanket for naptime. We will be sending them
home at the end of each week to get washed.
Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, pacifiers, and
any other items your child brings in with their first
& last name. Thanks!

We are closed New Years Day

January 8th is Snowman Day! Wear white!
January 13th is National Rubber Ducky Day! Wear
yellow!

January 20th is Martin Luther King Jr. Day! There
is no UPK

January 23rd is opposite day! Look for a note from
your teachers about what to wear!

January 3rd, 10th, 17th, and 24th are Buffalo
Bills/Sabres Days! Wear your sports apparel!

Star of the month!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3

stars of the month,

Reagan and Louie!

Happy Birthday!
Happy 3rd birthday Ally and

Rosabella! Happy 4th birthday
to Reagan, James, and Santino!



PRE=K 3 ROOK
STAR STUDENTS!

This month, we are delighted to spotlight Reagan as our Star of the
Month in the three-year-old room! Reagan’s sweet and outgoing
nature makes her a cherished friend to all. She loves being
surrounded by her classmates, and her caring personality shines as
she consistently shares with others and looks out for her friends.
Reagan’s sense of humor and bubbly energy make her a joy to have in
the classroom. She has a special talent for making her teachers laugh
and brightening everyone’s day. Reagan'’s intelligence is evident in
everything she does. She approaches challenges with determination
and curiosity, proving time and again that she can achieve anything
she sets her mind to. Her favorite activity at Bunny Bunch is playing
in the kitchen center, where she loves to pretend to be "Mommy"
alongside her friends and her beloved stuffed doggy. Watching her
imagination come to life during playtime is truly heartwarming. We
are so proud of Reagan for her kindness, creativity, and the happiness
she brings to our three-year-old room. Keep being amazing, Reagan!
We love you!

This month, we are thrilled to celebrate Louie as our Star of the
Month in the three-year-old room! Louie’s sweet and caring
personality makes him a joy to be around. He always greets each day
with a big smile and a positive attitude, bringing happiness to
everyone he encounters. Louie is a wonderful friend who loves
spending time with his classmates and is always willing to share. His
enthusiasm and cheerful demeanor make playtime extra fun,
especially when he’s with his best friend, Santino, playing cars. Their
imaginative games bring so much laughter and excitement to our
room. Louie’s intelligence shines through in his love for our learning
centers. He particularly enjoys tracing letters, showing his dedication
to learning and improving new skills. His curiosity and focus during
activities are truly inspiring and encourage those around him to do
their best as well. We are so proud of Louie for his positive spirit, his
caring nature, and the joy he brings to our classroom. His bright smile
and determination make him a beloved member of our Bunny Bunch
family. Keep shining, Louie! We love you!




PRE=K & ROOM
JANUARY NEW

Our Monthly theme:

Week 1: Feelings and Emotions
Students will explore different emotions and
how to express them. Activities may include

identifying feelings through stories, discussing
facial expressions, and creating emotion
charts. Children will engage in role-playing and
art projects to illustrate their understanding of
feelings.
Week 2: Space
This week, the focus will shift to the wonders
of space. Kids will learn about planets, stars,
and astronauts through interactive stories,
crafts, and simple science experiments.
Week 3: Giving Thanks
In the spirit of gratitude, this week will
emphasize the importance of giving thanks.
Activities will include sharing what they're
thankful for in a circle time, and engaging in
discussions about kindness. Crafts may include
gratitude trees or decorations to celebrate
appreciation.
Week 4: Thanksgiving
Building on the previous week, the focus will
be on Thanksgiving traditions. Students will
learn about the history of Thanksgiving and
participate in related activities such as

storytelling, crafting turkeys, and a

Thanksgiving Feast! This week will encourage
sharing and community-building among
classmates.

Important notes and reminders

» Please make sure your child’s water bottle
is labeled with their first and last name.

» We are closed New Years Day

» January 8th is Snowman Day! Wear white!

 January 13th is National Rubber Ducky Day!
Wear yellow!

« January 20th is Martin Luther King Jr. Day!
There is no UPK

» January 23rd is opposite day! Look for a
note from your teachers about what to
wear!

» January 3rd, 10th, 17th, and 24th are
Buffalo Bills/Sabres Days! Wear your sports
apparel!

Star of the month!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 4
stars of the month,
Lily, Jack, Kyro, Juliana, Gracelynn,
Grayson, Addison, Cali, Colette,
Camilla, Levi, Gwendolynn, and Hazel!

Happy Birthday!

Happy 5th birthday to Natalie,
Quinn, Giovanni, Kennedy,
Angelo, Ryan, Sophia, and Riley!



PRE=-K & ROOK
STAR STUDENTS!

Lily has truly blossomed this year! She fills the classroom with her radiant smiles, joyful laughter,
and endless enthusiasm. Lily is a bright and curious learner who has made impressive academic
strides. She knows almost all of her uppercase letters, most lowercase letters, and the sounds they
make. Lily can also recognize numbers 1-10 and confidently identifies her colors and shapes. Her
love for learning shines through in everything she does. She approaches each task with a positive
attitude and gives her best effort, producing work that is neat, focused, and thorough. Lily stays on
task, showing great dedication and attention to detail. In class, Lily especially enjoys building
castles, reading books, and playing doctor. These activities showcase her creativity, imagination,
and love for both play and learning. Not only is she a wonderful student, but she is also a generous
and caring friend. Lily’s kindness and friendly nature make her a joy to have in class, and she helps
create a warm and supportive environment for everyone. Congratulations Lily, we love you!!!

Jack is an enthusiastic learner who approaches school with a positive attitude and a bright spirit!
During circle time and centers, Jack is always focused and attentive, demonstrating excellent listening
skills and the ability to transition seamlessly between activities. He consistently gives his best effort
and works hard at everything he does. Jack’s academic progress is outstanding! He knows all of his
colors, numbers, and shapes, and he can recognize almost all of his letters and their sounds. His
dedication and curiosity make learning a joy for him and those around him. Jack is also a wonderful
friend. He is mindful of others' feelings and choices, works well with his classmates, and treats
everyone with fairness and kindness. His caring nature helps create a warm and inclusive classroom
environment. Jack’s favorite things to do at school include building houses and cars with magnet tiles,
playing with playdough, and moving and grooving to Danny Go! on the smart board! His creativity and
energy are truly infectious. Congratulations, Jack! We are so proud of you and love having you in our
class!

We are so excited to celebrate Kyro as our Star of the Month for January in Miss Alex’s class! Kyro is
being recognized for his bright smile, positive attitude, and kind heart. While he once felt a little
hesitant about coming to school, he now runs in each morning with a huge smile that lights up the
whole room. Kyro is a sweet, fun-loving child who brings joy to everyone around him. He gets along
beautifully with his classmates and teachers, always showing kindness and warmth. Kyro follows
classroom routines with ease and sets a wonderful example for his peers. He loves participating in
morning circle time, especially when singing our Good Morning song. Kyro’s imagination shines
when he pretends to shop in the classroom kitchen or builds amazing structures in the block center.
His creativity and enthusiasm make our classroom an even more joyful place to be. Kyro’s positivity,
kindness, and eagerness to learn make him a perfect choice for Star of the Month. We are so proud of
you, Kyro, and can’t wait to see how much more you grow! Congratulations — we love you!




PRE=-K & ROOK
STAR STUDENTS!

We are so excited to announce that Juliana is our Star of the Month in Miss Alex’s class!
Juliana has shown incredible growth over the past few months, and we are so proud of
her accomplishments. She can now write her first name all on her own and is even
tracing her last name! Juliana has also started to identify many of the letters in her own
name, as well as her friends' names. Juliana is always eager to jump into centers and
give her best effort with every task. She approaches everything with enthusiasm and
hard work. Her kindness and sweetness have helped her make so many friends this
year, and she is loved by everyone in our class. Juliana loves doing crafts and playing in
the sensory table, where she gets to explore and have fun. Her presence brightens up
the room every day, and she is truly a joy to have in our classroom. We are confident
that Juliana will continue to flourish as the year goes on! Congratulations, Juliana — we

love you!

This month, we are thrilled to celebrate Gracelynn as our Star of the Month in Miss Paula's
Pre-K class! Gracelynn is a little girl full of charm, and her dazzling smile brightens up the
entire classroom. Her warm and friendly nature fills the room with sunshine, making
everyone feel welcome and loved. She is truly a social butterfly, adored by her classmates and
teachers alike. Gracelynn is a wonderful classroom helper who loves lending a hand to her
teachers and helping her peers stay on track. Her hard work and dedication shine through in
everything she does. Whether she’s assisting her friends or tackling a task, Gracelynn gives
her all and accomplishes whatever she puts her mind to. Recently, Gracelynn has been
working hard on writing her name independently, recognizing letters, and counting—and
she’s making amazing progress! Her determination and enthusiasm for learning are an
inspiration to everyone in the class. We are so proud to have Gracelynn in our classroom. She
makes every day brighter with her positive attitude and loving heart. Congratulations,
Gracelynn, on being our Star of the Month!




PRE=-K & ROOK
STAR STUDENTS!

Miss Kaitlyn'’s class is excited to celebrate Grayson as our Star of the Month for January!
Grayson has made incredible strides since the beginning of the school year, showing growth
both socially and academically. Grayson is a focused and attentive learner, especially during

circle time, where he demonstrates great listening skills. He approaches each school day with
a positive attitude and a genuine excitement for learning, making him a joy to have in class.
Grayson communicates effectively with both his peers and teachers. Whenever he’s unsure
about something, he isn’t afraid to ask for help or clarification, ensuring he completes every
task with care and precision. Grayson has a special love for numbers and is excelling in our

math lessons at an impressive pace. He can count all the way to 20 and confidently spells and
writes his name all on his own—a remarkable achievement! Congratulations, Grayson! We
are so proud of your hard work and dedication. Keep shining bright—you make our class a

better place every day. We love you!

Miss Kaitlyn'’s class is delighted to honor Addison as our Star of the Month for January! Addison
is a shining example of kindness and warmth, with a heart of gold that touches everyone around
her. She goes out of her way to help a friend in need and spreads joy with her sweet and
supportive nature. Addison is truly beautiful inside and out. She is always sharing hugs with her
teacher and classmates, and she’s the first to cheer on her friends during games, making
everyone feel special and encouraged. Her smile and positive attitude brighten the classroom
every day. Addison’s excitement for learning is contagious, especially during center time, where
she absolutely shines in the craft center. Her creativity knows no bounds, and her neat,
thoughtful artwork—often adorned in her favorite color, blue—is always easy to spot and
admire. Addison is a sweet and hardworking little girl who gives her very best every day.
Congratulations, Addison, on being our Star of the Month! We are so proud of you and love you

dearly!

Colette is the star of the month in Miss Kim and Miss Danielle’s room. Colette is such a
sweet and fun little girl! Every morning she walks into school with a smile, ready for
the day ahead! Colette is a little fashionista and loves to show off her style! Colette is a
confident little lady and loves to complete her assignments and get praised by her
teachers! Colette is great at following directions and is always aware of where and what
she should be doing in class. She loves doing crafts and completing our writing and
math lessons. She’s doing so good with her letters, numbers and learning to write her
name. Colette’s peers love her and she gets along well with everyone! She enjoys our
centers, especially play time in the kitchen or at the sensory table! We’re so lucky to
have you in our class! Keep up the great work, we love you!




PRE=-K & ROOK
STAR STUDENTS!

We are thrilled to announce that Cali is our Star of the Month for January in Miss Danielle and
Miss Kim’s class! Cali is a shining light in our classroom, with her bright smile, playful spirit, and

kind heart making every day better for those around her. Cali’s enthusiasm and joy are
contagious. Whether she's diving into a fun activity, sharing a laugh with her classmates, or
telling a story, her positive energy fills the room. One of Cali's favorite things to do is share
stories about her brother, Cash, which beautifully reflects her deep affection for her family.
These moments give us all a glimpse into her loving and thoughtful nature. Cali is also a
wonderful friend. She always seems to know just the right way to lift her peers’ spirits, offering a
kind word or a cheerful smile when someone needs it most. Her thoughtfulness, empathy, and
willingness to help others make her a treasured member of our class. Congratulations, Cali — we

all adore you and are so happy to celebrate your accomplishments this month!

We are thrilled to recognize Camilla as our Star Student for the month of January! From the very
start, Camilla has demonstrated an impressive ability to adapt to our classroom routine. Each
morning, she arrives with a bright smile, carefully puts her belongings away, takes out her folder
and lunch, and lines up promptly—ready to start the day. Camilla has shown incredible progress
in her writing, mastering both her first and last name with confidence and care. During circle
time and large group activities, she actively participates, bringing enthusiasm and thoughtful
contributions to every discussion. She approaches her work with focus and patience, ensuring
that she puts forth her best effort every time. What makes Camilla truly stand out is her kindness
and helpful nature. She is always eager to assist her peers and willingly takes on tasks to help
keep our classroom clean and organized. Whether it’s tidying up or lending a hand to a friend,
Camilla shines as a dependable and caring team player. Camilla, we are so proud of all you've
accomplished, and we are so lucky to have you in our class. Keep up the amazing work—we love
you!

Congratulations to Levi, our Star Student for January! Levi starts each day with a cheerful smile,
warmly greeting his friends and bringing a positive energy to our classroom. He is a great role
model, following the classroom routine with ease and knowing exactly what needs to be done.

Levi consistently impresses us with his morning work, especially his ability to write his first and

last name beautifully. During circle time and small group activities, Levi is an active participant,

contributing thoughtfully and engaging with his peers. One of Levi's most admirable qualities is
his willingness to help. Whether it’s assisting a friend or offering support during class activities,
Levi is always ready to lend a hand. His kind and caring nature make him a true friend to
everyone. Levi enjoys using his creativity and imagination while playing with magnet tiles,
exploring the sensory table, and crafting with playdough. His enthusiasm and curiosity make

every activity more fun and engaging for everyone around him. Levi, we are so proud of all your
hard work and the joy you bring to our classroom. Thank you for being such an important part of
our classroom family—we love you!



PR

2= & ROOM

STAR STUDENTS!

Gwendolynn is Miss Thun'’s star student for the month of January! Gwendolynn is a very sweet,
kind, and loving girl who brightens our classroom every day. She comes in every morning with
the biggest smile, excited to see all her classmates and teachers! Gwendolynn gives out the best
hugs and always knows how to bring a smile to everyone's face-she is just the sweetest! Not only
is Gwendolynn a joy to be around, but she is also a very smart and dedicated student. She loves
to learn new things and listens attentively during classroom lessons and read-alouds. Over the
past few months in Pre-K, Gwendolynn has made remarkable progress, especially with writing
her name-she is very close to mastering writing her full name! Gwendolynn is also an amazing
friend. She loves working and playing with everyone in the classroom and is always ready to
help others, whether it's a teacher or a classmate. Her generosity and willingness to lend a hand
make her a truly special member of our class. We are so proud of Gwendolynn and are so happy
to have her in our classroom. Congratulations Gwendolynn, we love you!!!

Hazel is Miss Thun'’s star student for the month of January! She has a bubbly and cheerful
personality that truly lights up our classroom every day! Hazel is incredibly kind and warms the

hearts of everyone she interacts with. Hazel was chosen as the star of the month because she is
an enthusiastic learner who approaches school with a positive attitude! She is always so focused
and engaged during classroom lessons as well as Circle Time, demonstrating a genuine love for
learning. Hazel enjoys drawing and coloring, and she especially loves making pictures of her
family and friends. She is a very creative and thoughtful girl! Hazel consistently gives her best
effort, even when faced with challenging tasks. She is excellent at writing both her first and last
name, and is working hard on learning and writing all the letters of the alphabet. Hazel also loves
class read-alouds and enjoys sharing her own stories as well-she always has fun stories to share!

We are so lucky to have such a sweet girl like Hazel in our classroom. Congratulations Hazel, we

love you!!!



